
 
 

Grand Erie This Week  
Media Advisory: November 16-20 

 
 Anti-Bullying Week: Sunday, November 15 - Saturday, November 21, 2015 

 
Brant/Brantford  
 
Diwali at Walter Gretzky Elementary School 
Monday, November 16, 2015 | 2 p.m. 
Students, staff, and family will celebrate Diwali together at Walter Gretzky Elementary School. Students will 
perform a play that tells the story of Diwali and Primary students will sing a Diwali song. All parents and 
guests are welcome to attend. 
Contact: Clara Anderson, Principal, 519-770-1288 
 
Grade 8 Laurier Information Night at Brantford Collegiate Institute 
Thursday, November 19, 2015 | 7 p.m. 
BCIVS is hosting an Information Night for parents of Grade 8 Laurier Applicants. Applications will be 
available online in early November and in person at the information session. Applications will be due in the 
BCI Office Monday January 18th, 2016 at 3:30pm. 
Contact: Ann Myhal, Principal, 519-759-3210 
 
Haldimand  
 
Haldimand East Elementary ARC (Accommodation Review Committee) Meeting 
Tuesday, November 17, 2015 | 7 – 9 p.m. | Meeting to be held at Anna Melick Memorial School 
Contact: Shawn McKillop, Manager of Communications and Community Relations, 519-756-6301 ext. 
281147 
Interested parents and community members are invited to attend the next Accommodation Review 
Committee meeting. For further information, please visit http://bit.ly/1GiUsYQ    
 
Social Media Fitness at Walpole North Elementary School, Hagersville 
Thursday, November 19, 2015 | 7 p.m. 
Contact: Heather Furtney - 905-768-5112 or George Nurse - 519-587-2612 
Social Media plays a critical role in student anxiety, self-worth & wellness. Used skillfully, Social Media can 
drive positive influence & create opportunity! For further information, please visit http://bit.ly/1MDqbWm  
 
Norfolk  
 
Operation Christmas Child Shoebox Drive at Lakewood Elementary  
Date: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 | Time:  
Contact: Lori Rodgers, Principal, 519-583-0830 
The Grade 5 class at Lakewood has decided that they want to organize donations for the Samaritan's Purse 
"Operation Christmas Child" shoe box drive. The gift-filled shoeboxes are sent overseas to children living in 
poverty, disaster areas, and war zones, in time for Christmas. Donations have been arriving at the school 
over the last 2 weeks and the grade 5 class will be sorting donations and packing and labeling the shoeboxes 
next Wednesday, so that they can be sent overseas. 

 


